
Eco Newsletter spring 2022
Meet the team:

Our Eco team consists of children who want to help the planet and make the world a better place. We
have regular meetings and a range of children aged 7-11.

Our Aim:
The aim of our eco team is to make a little difference to the big world and hope to help put a stop to
climate change. We're going to try and reduce our carbon footprint and use less one-use plastics,
have more monitors to make sure the lights aren’t on when they need to be, and have frequent eco

meetings to come up with ideas that we can put into action.



What you can do at home to help:
You can help by making sure that when you go out somewhere you use a refillable water bottle and
not a one-use only one. Try to use reusable face masks and not disposable ones. Try to use items

that say eco friendly on it. Also try not to waste paper by using both sides and not using more than
you think is necessary and try not to spread your writing out too much. Try to use hybrid cars or

fully electric cars to help the planet and if not then try to use car share and public transport.

In School:
Bring in your old batteries and ink cartridges  to be recycled

Drop off your crisp packets in the recycle box
Fill up reusable water bottles.

Get involved with the Big Bird Watch Competition. (Details on the school’s E- Bulletin)

Parents/Carers:
Do you have any seeds/plant clippings that we can use to plant in our school garden? Please let Mrs

Dale or Mrs Carter know

Written by William

TOGETHER WE CAN HELP STOP CLIMATE CHANGE!


